
Greene County Commission Briefing 

 Wednesday, February 21, 2018, 9:30  

1443 North Robberson, 10th Floor 

 

Present: Lincoln Hough, Kate Morris, Chris Mericle, Harold Bengsch, Jess Kerr, Chris Coulter, Tina Phillips, 

Janell Westbrook, and Andrea Stewart.  

 

Janell Westbrook and Andreas Stewart presented a request for authorization of the Highway Safety 

Grant.  Commissioners Hough and Bengsch felt that there wasn’t enough information presented for 

them to make a decision. Hough asked them to come back to the next briefing with more information 

about cost impact to the county. Hough made the motion to table this item to the next Tuesday briefing. 

Commissioner Bengsch seconded the motion. The motion passed.  

Aye: Bengsch, Hough. Nay: None. Absent: Bob Cirtin. Abstain: None.  

 

Chris Mericle gave an update on current purchasing projects.  

 

Meeting adjourned.  


